
Prospective families are welcome to arrange visits at 
any time. 
To arrange a visit or for more information, call: 
020 8470 2339 or email: info@kensington.ttlt.academy
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London, E12 6NN

The Running Headteacher
The playground is one of the most important
parts of a school. It is where children can be free
to play, socialise and have fun. Our playground
is the heart of our school, where we bring our
families together and celebrate throughout the
year. It is where lifelong memories are made and
it is a space that is so special to each and every
child, as many of our children live in
accommodation where there is little to no
outdoor space for them to play. Our current
playground is a concrete jungle, lacking
inspiration and is in dire need of a renovation.
We would love to raise funds to create a
playground that enables our children to feel
safe, explore and create the best memories!

As part of this, Mr Levinson Executive
Headteacher at Kensington Primary, will be
running an Ultra Marathon on Monday 19th June
starting and finishing at the school to coincide
with the launch of National School Sports Week. 

Can you help by sponsoring him?

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/ben
levinson50krun?utm_term=QwyV9r4ma. 


